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          May 1, 2020 
 
I hope everyone is staying healthy.  As many know, we have started a telephone tree 
where each officer has a list of 10 names.  If you haven't received a phone call or an 
email, please let me know.  They will keep in touch with you throughout the weeks 
ahead to ensure you and your family are doing alright.  I hope June 10th we can 
slowly get our nation back to normal. However, what will be "normal?"  Times have 
certainly changed in our country. 
 
Please continue to pray for our nation, police/fire personnel, military, and our 
medical staff.  I am still working every day and cooking dinners for my Sergeant 
Major.  She is really enjoying my cooking and looks forward to me coming 
home.  Which in all honesty is a real shock, since she always tells me I am getting 
on her last nerve, …whatever that means.  
 
I am getting pretty good at this whole cooking deal.  Instead of burning water, I know 
how to bring it to a proper boil.   I was getting really tired of setting off the fire 
alarm.  Pretty soon, I will graduate to knowing how to set the timer on the 
oven.  With doing so well in the kitchen, my wife stated that I be able to get my own 
apron and know how to run the dish washer.   
 
Since my cooking skills have dramatically improved. I have lost a total of 58 
pounds.  So, at our next detachment meeting I will look a little different. Who knew 
that eating right and exercising will make you drop weight?  The problem is I have 
to keep buying new clothes, which gets pretty expensive.  
 
I trust each of you are doing great. I truly hope we can all meet again soon.  We 
should have a great turnout at our first meeting after all this is done, since everyone 
will be well rested and eager to get out of the house.  This is it for now. If there is 
anything I can do, please reach out to me. 
 
May the Lord continue his many blessings and keep everyone safe. 
 
Semper Fi, 
 
Mark Moore, Commandant 
James M. Slay Detachment 329 
Marine Corps League 
 


